
Dear <Attendee Name>, 
 
Peace be unto you. 
 
On behalf of the <Masjid/Islamic Center Name>, we would like to thank you for your participation this 
past Saturday at our Open Mosque event.  It means so much to us that you took time out of your busy 
schedules, time away from your families, to join us so that you could hear first hand what Islam is truly about, a 
religion of Peace and Submission to God. 
 
In this time, more than ever, a showing of solidarity and understanding of each others faiths is needed to build 
the bridges between our communities. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  We would love to hear from you and 
you are most welcome to come by anytime with your friends and family.  We would also be more than happy to 
visit your place of worship for an interfaith session whenever you would like to coordinate such an event. 
 
We look forward to seeing you again at our next event! 
 
We pray for health and happiness for you and your families. 
 
Sincerely, 
Your Friends at the <Masjid/Islamic Center Name> 
<Contact Information – Website/Phone/Email/Facebook, etc.>	


